

MARY HERRERA SECRETARY OF STATE

DON FRANCISCO TRUJILLO II DEPUTY SECRETARY OF STATE

March 8, 2010

Mr. Heath Haussamen Owner, NMPolitics.net Reporter, the New Mexico Independent heath@haussamen.com

Dear Mr. Haussamen:

Please be advised that we are in receipt of your e-mail correspondence dated Thursday, March 4, 2010, at 2:39 PM, 3:31 PM and Friday, March 5, 2010, at 1:05 PM. Pursuant to Section 14-2-8(D) NMSA 1978, in response to your Inspection of Public Records request, we inform you that the document will require additional legal review. We will reply within fifteen days and notify you when the document is available along with the associated costs.

Sincerely.

Don Francisco Trujillo II Deputy Secretary of State

Records Custodian